Private ISF

From: Mary Noel Frey <nfrey@mercysc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 4:26 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: WCSLicense Application for Spent Fuel Storage FAcility

Dear Mr. McCree,
This is an S.0.S. to plead with you to immediately order the dismissal of Waste Control Specialists, L.L.C.’s (“WCS”)

application for a license for a consolidated interim spent fuel storage facility in Andres County, Texas. To do so is to
violate the Nuclear Waste Policy Act of 1982 as amended (“NWPA”), etc. etc.

There are very literate People and Associations watching the proceedings of special interest groups to push project
through government that are not in the best interests of our people, our County or the Peoples of the World. Please do
not put yourself in that class. If so, you are not representing your Constituents.

Sincerely,

Sister Noél Frey

1220 Tiffin Street

Fremont, OH 43420

nfrey@mercysc.org <mailto:nfrey@mercysc.org>

419.234.5806



